
Projects Update – 1/10/2025 
 

• Tuck pointing and expansion joint caulking – We have asked vendor to return 
to caulk a few missed spots.  We expect final completion in January. 
 

• Automated Material Handling System (AMH) – The equipment vendor was 
selected and a down payment was sent.  Architectural drawings are in process 
and nearing completion.  We expect a late spring installation. 
 

• Roof replacement – Council approved project funding.  Mike Wilmas working 
to obtain all necessary approvals and begin the project planning phase. We 
expect project to begin in late spring.  The project start date is weather 
dependent. 
 

• Second floor carpet tiles not adhering properly. Bernie (City purchasing agent) 
is continuing to push both the carpet manufacturer and the installation 
company to get second floor tiles fixed via warranty.   

 

Other Projects, including:  Community resources office, Telephone booths, 
Sensory Room – Several staff members met with the architect (Eric) on 
12/12/2024 to continue the planning process for each of these projects.  Eric is 
continuing his research as we plan for completion of these projects in 2025. 

  

 

 

 


